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Ariel Kelly Joins Fisher Phillips in Nashville

News

4.16.20 

The Nashville Post announced that Fisher Phillips welcomed Ariel Kelly as an associate in

Nashville. Ariel arrived on the heels of the announcement about the firm’s lease of over 4,000 square

feet of new office space in the city’s West End.

The article quoted Nashville managing partner Joe Shelton’s sentiments about Ariel’s arrival:

It is an exciting time as we continue to expand the firm’s foothold to better serve existing and new

clients in Nashville and beyond. Ariel is an experienced litigator with a client-first mentality, and she

is a great example of the type of talent we want on our team.  We hope to attract other skilled

lawyers like Ariel who share our goal of practicing labor and employment law at a high-level while

being good individuals and corporate citizens in this dynamic city.

To read the article, visit the Nashville Post (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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